
           Settlers Way Elementary – Summer Construction Notice            

Our campus is currently closed for construction 

    Estimated completion: End of July     

Due to ongoing construction, we are experiencing intermittent power and phone outages. 
Our office staff is working off-site, so we kindly ask that all inquiries be submitted by 

email. 

       For general questions or assistance: 
Lesa Wagner, Executive Assistant 

lesa.wagner@fortbendisd.gov 

       For attendance or registration questions: 
attendanceSWE@fortbendisd.gov 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time of improvement. 
We look forward to welcoming you back soon! 

 


